RADID STATI

Te-FRANK-STEWAREPres: : BONHAM, TEXAS

September 10, 1954

Mr, Maurice W. Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr, Nittler:

This will acknowledge receipt of your report of your reception of
KFYN on September 2md, 1954 from 5:33 a.m. to 5:40 a.m. on 1420 kes.
We certainly thank you for sending us your report and interested in
hearing from you again, ¥our report is correct. Here's wishing

you more dx in the future.

Regards,

7 :

Charl o ‘Cain
Manager, Owner

CLC: MW



